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Questions, comments or written material can be submitted by September 12, 2022 to:  

Attn: Freight Project Manager, DelDOT Planning, PO Box 778, Dover, DE, 19903 or by 
contacting DelDOT Community Relations at 1-800-652-5600 (in DE) or 302-760-2080, also via 
email dotpr@delaware.gov. 
 

Persons requiring accommodations, such as an interpreter for hearing/speech or 
assistance with the English language, should contact: Delaware Department of Transportation, 
Office of Community Relations by mail to P.O. Box 778, Dover, DE 19903, or call 302-760-2080 
or email to dotpr@delaware.gov , one week prior to the meeting.   
 

The Delaware Department of Transportation 
(DelDOT) will be presenting the Draft 2022 
Delaware Freight Plan update prior to submitting 
for Federal approval.   

The public is invited to join us Monday, 
September 12, 2022 at 3:00 p.m. to review the 
document and provide public comment.  

This event will be conducted at three (3) 
locations, one in each county: 
• DelDOT Canal District,  

Thousand Acre Marsh Conference Room 
250 Bear-Christiana Road 
Bear, DE 19701 

• DelDOT Administrative Building 
Delaware Room (south Entrance) 
800 S. Bay Road  
Dover, DE 19903 

• Town of Georgetown, Town Hall,  
39 The Circle 
Georgetown, DE 19947 
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